Jackson, Lucinda

From: Acwd Acwd <acwd117@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, April 29, 2020 4:.05 PM
To: Jackson, Lucinda

Subject: Needing Board member

Dear Lucinda Jackson:

I am writing you this letter on April 29, 2020 in concern on getting a new board member appointed to fill Rosealee
Crenshaw's position. '

We have flown the position for 60 days and we have an interested person for that position, but at the time of his
interest we did not have a quorum and the covid played a part in us not getting our new member on board before the
60 lapsed in filling that position.

Roger Hall who has been a resident of Alderpoint for more than 30 years is very interested in filling the position we
need as a board member. He has expressed his interest and cares what happens to our water here in Alderpoint. He
wants to make sure that we continue to have a governing board here in Alderpoint so that the people who reside in
Alderpoint have good, safe water to drink. Roger is a family man and is well known and respected in our community. |
feel he would be a wonderful addition to our board.

Thank you,

Cheryl March, Secretary
Alderpoint County Water District
P.0O.Box 117

Alderpoint CA, 95511

707 926-5162



